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June 28, 2010 
 
Scott Hutchinson, Purchasing Coordinator 
City of Columbus 
Public Health Department  
240 Parsons Avenue  
Columbus OH 43215 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hutchinson, 
 
This is to officially notify City of Columbus, Public Health Department that RMD Instruments Corp is the 
sole manufacturer, seller and source replacement supplier for the LPA-1 XRF Lead Paint Analyzers as well 
as all LPA-1 accessories including the PDR system.   
 
The Co-57 radioactive sources used in the LPA-1 analyzers will be replaced or removed by RMD 
Instruments Corp at our customer’s request.  RMD Instruments is responsible for disposing of these Co-57 
radioactive sources. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact RMD at 1-800-LEAD-RMD. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
Paul A. Delmonico 
LPA-1 Sales Manager 


